

## RAPID CITY POLICE DEPARTMENT

Karl Jegeris, Chief of Police Community. Service. Integrity.

February 20, 2019

Mr. Jeremy Lane (Heath) 841 Rena Pl. Rapid City, SD 57701

Dear Mr. Lane,

I have received and reviewed your application for an Individual Security Guard license. After completing the necessary inspections, I have determined it is necessary to recommend denial of licensure due to failure to disclose your recent and past criminal history.

If you disagree with my decision and wish to discuss this further, please arrange a time to meet with me by calling Ms. Amanda Lee at 394-4133.

If you choose not to meet with me, or if we meet and you are not satisfied, you may contact Ms. Pauline Sumption, Rapid City Finance Officer, and ask that your situation be placed on the City Council agenda for a hearing before the Rapid City Common Council. You must make this request within ten days of receipt of this letter and a hearing will be scheduled.

At that hearing, I will present your entire history to the Council and you will have an opportunity to explain your record.

Sincerely,

Karl Jegeris Chief of Police

cc:

Mayor Steve Allender Angie Boeve, City Finance Courtney Dorer, Compliance Officer